
 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Report 

 

Subject:      North Pointe Lounge Chairs  

Department/Program: Parks and Recreation 

Explanation: 

$30,000 was budgeted for this purchase in the 2022 operating budget.  The bid was advertised in 

the St. Louis Business Journal, posted on the Ballwin website and sent to eight individual 

businesses.  On October 4, 2022, three bids were received to review.  

 

 Purchase Disposal 

Fry & Associates  $28,530.00 $1,530.00 

New Again $46,655.70 $924.00 

Watson’s  $46,670.00 n/a 

 

 

 

Recommendation:   

Award purchase of chaise lounge chairs to replace existing older pieces at North Pointe, in 

addition to removal of old chairs to Fry & Associates, Inc. for the amount of $30,060.00. 

This price includes 90 chairs and the removal of 90 old chairs.  

 

 

 

Submitted By:   Chris Conway, CPRP, Director of Parks and Recreation 

Date:    November 14, 2022 

 

   


